
 

June 22, 2021 

 

Dear Madam Secretary –  

It is with a heavy heart that I have made the difficult decision to resign from 
office, effective immediately. It has been the honor of a lifetime to serve the 
residents of the 36th district and the great state of Connecticut. However, due to 
personal circumstances and ongoing divorce litigation, I cannot continue to 
dedicate myself to this job in the way that it deserves. I will miss being a part of 
the legislature with its camaraderie and collective sense of duty. I will miss my 
colleagues and serving my constituents.   

I am forever grateful for having had this opportunity and will always cherish the 
experience. 

 

Yours truly,  

Alex Kasser 

 

Cc: Senator Marty Looney, Senator Bob Duff  


